
From: John Marletta <johnmarletta1143@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 9:06 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Place Hill Project

Dear Sarah Mellish,

Please record my wife, Carolyn, and myself as in strong support of the

following conditions for the SLV project:

1.  DENIAL OF A COMPREHENSIVE PERMIT,

2.  DENIAL OF ALL WAIVERS  FROM LOCAL BYLAWS, AND

3.  PLACEMENT OF STRICT CONDITIONS ON THE PROJECT APPROVAL

Thank you for all you and the other board members have worked so hard

to do the right thing for our town.

Sincerely,

Carolyn and John Marletta

20 Forest Lane

Manchester-By-The-Sea, MA




